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MRS. NELLIE LANG BOND DIES AT WINTER HOME 
Had Spent Winter in Florida—Formerly Resided in Norwood 

 
Mrs. Nellie Lang Bartlett Bond died at her winter home in Miami, Fla., 

Monday, May 15, following a long and severe illness. 

Nellie Lang was born in Massena and received her early education at 
Norwood.  She entered the Potsdam Normal school in 1878 and graduated 

from the classical course in 1883.  In 1884 she married the late Charles L. 
Bartlett of this village.  In 1892, following her husband's death, she became 

preceptress of the Norwood Union Free school.  The following year she took 
a post graduate course in the Normal school and in 1894 opened a private 

school at Burlington, Vt.  After conducting school there for a year, she 

returned to Potsdam and became principal of the intermediate department at 
the Normal and head of the geography methods department. 

A short time later she was married to Professor Bond who taught in the 
mathematics department of the Normal.  They remained in Potsdam until 

about three years ago when they moved to Professor Bond's old home near 
Canastota.  They have been spending their winters in Florida for the past 

few years. 
Mrs. Bond was a capable woman, active in the Fortnightly club and the 

Universalist church while residing in Potsdam.  She was also a member of 
the editorial staff of the Normal magazine. 

She is survived by her husband and one daughter, Miss Ruth Bartlett. 
The body was taken to the home of relatives near Chittenango and 

funeral services held from there Saturday. 
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